
KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/BuildNCC

Crews will remove trees and other vegetation along 
Interstate 5 (I-5) from Lomas Santa Fe Drive to Manchester 
Avenue overnight from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. on Wednesday, 
January 25, and Thursday, January 26. Nearby residents 
can expect intermittent noise and lights. During this time, 
motorists can expect intermittent lane closures 
northbound on I-5. Additionally, lane closures may 
continue during the week of January 29, as crews 
continue removing vegetation.

Construction crews are conducting preliminary work to 
replace the I-5 bridge over Manchester Avenue to extend 
the carpool lanes. Upon project completion in 2021, crews 
will replace removed vegetation and landscaping with 
drought-tolerant, native plants and trees. 

Caltrans and SANDAG will work to minimize noise, 
lights, and other impacts to nearby residents during 
construction. Thank you for your patience as we work 
to improve the corridor.

Access real-time traffic info through any of these 
resources: 511SD, Caltrans QuickMap, WAZE, or Google 
Maps. Please note: construction schedules are weather 
permitting and subject to change. We appreciate your 
patience as we work to improve the interchange.

Construction Activities 

Nighttime Lane Closures on Northbound 
Interstate 5 from Lomas Santa Fe Dr. to 
Manchester Ave. January 25-26

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), this document is available in alternate formats by 
contacting the SANDAG ADA Coordinator, the Director of Administration, at (619) 699-1900 or (619) 699 -1904(TTY).

Follow us @BuildNCC | @SDCaltrans

Sign up for updates at 
KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/BuildNCC

Text BuildNCC to 313131 to receive 
construction alerts 

Like us at 
SANDAGregion | CaltransDistrict11

Call (844) NCC-0050

Email us at  
BuildNCC@KeepSanDiegoMoving.com

About Build NCC
Build NCC is the first 
phase of construction 
of the North Coast 
Corridor (NCC) 
Program in the cities 
of Solana Beach, 
Encinitas, and 
Carlsbad. Build NCC 
includes extending the 
existing carpool lane on 
I-5 in each direction 
from Lomas Santa Fe 
Drive to State Route 78, 
double tracking the rail 
line at the San Elijo 
Lagoon, replacing the 
highway and rail 
bridges at the San Elijo 
and Batiquitos lagoons, 
restoring the San Elijo 
Lagoon, and 
construction nearly 
10 miles of new bike 
and pedestrian trails. 
Construction on Build 
NCC began in early 
2017 and will be 
complete by 2021.

Connect With Us During Construction

Si desea obtener información en español, por favor comuníquese al (619) 699-1950 o pio@sandag.org.

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE January 2017

NIGHT WORK I-5 LANE 
CLOSURES

CONSTRUCTION 
EQUIPMENT

http://511sd.com/
http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov/
https://www.waze.com/livemap
https://www.google.com/maps/@32.7211805,-117.1558752,15z
https://www.google.com/maps/@32.7211805,-117.1558752,15z

